
 

 

Sparsholt C of E Primary School 
 

SPONSORED SKIP 
For Karis Kids 

 

Week commencing Monday 20th May 2019 

Why skipping? 

Skipping encourages kids to be healthy and active. It brings boys and girls together. Skipping 
is a challenge that all participants can succeed in and is our latest playground craze. 

Why a sponsored event at all? 

We are launching our Fund Raising Initiative and link with Karis Kids! 

Our financial support enables orphaned children to attend and complete primary school 
education.  Karis Kids are keen to help these children by funding their secondary education, 
therefore making a better future for themselves and their families by helping them become 
self -supporting and finding employment. All money raised by our school community will go 
towards providing secondary education for the children in the families already linked to the 
Downs Benefice. 

Ready, steady, Go! 

We are hoping that our first fundraising event for our school adopted charity will be a smash 
hit!  We are asking each child to raise awareness of this worthy charity by collecting as many 
sponsors as possible. During the week beginning 20th May 2019, class teachers will take 
their whole class out onto the playground to take part in a 50-minute skipping activity. We 
would like the children to then collect and return their sponsorship money after the 
summer half term break, Monday 3rd June 2019. We are looking forward to a FUN 
fundraiser, and at the same time increasing our fitness levels! 

 

Please encourage your child to gather sponsorship using the form overleaf 



“Dear family and friends, please sponsor me to take part in 

a sponsored skip to raise money for much needed funds for 

orphaned children in Kampala.” 

 

Child’s name:  Class: 

Sponsor’s name Amount pledged Total Amount 

   

   

   

   

   

   

   

   

   

   

   

   

   

   

   

   

   

 


